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MAY HALF TERM

WB -25™ May 2020

Even though we have not all been together working hard in the classroom, I
know Class 3 have been busy bees completing lots of the tasks that I have set
them over the last 6 weeks. Therefore, this week I will not be setting any work
as it's time for families to take a break and enjoy half term!

I have been emailed some amazing mountain projects! I've seen models, reports,
powerpoints and pictures which have blown me away. If you have not completed
your ‘Misty Mountains' project then there is still plenty of time, before our new
'Raging Rivers' project comes out at the beginning of June.

Despite not setting any work, I would still like o hear about the things you have
been doing. T know this week some children have been dissecting flowers and
trying to turn other flowers into different colours using coloured water. I've
heard about lots of baking that's been taking place and also many bike rides and
walks! Staying active, learning new skills and spending time with your family is a
huge part of learning, especially at this challenging time. Please access Purple
Mash (2email) to let me know about what you have been up to or blog (2blog)
about what you have been making.

One thing that I really would love you to do this half term is to read something
every day. This could be a story book that you may have read a million times, but
you just love, or something brand new. Maybe a non-fiction book that really
interests you or even a poem! It really doesn't matter what you read, just read.
Then you could use 2blog to tell us all about it.

I will still be accessing my emails over the holiday period so if any family need
any support or guidance with anything then please get in touch.

Enjoy your time together, stay safe and make memories.

Mrs Challinor






